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THE COUNTY OF FRESNO BOARD OF SUPERVISORS HOLDS A 
REDISTRICTING PUBLIC HEARING ON NOVEMBER 16, 2021 

 
Fresno County’s Board of Supervisors will hold the second of two public hearings on 
redistricting at 1:00 p.m. on Tuesday, November 16, 2021, at the Hall of Records, 2281 
Tulare Street, Room 301, in Fresno, California. The Board will discuss proposed map 
amendment options and hear public comments before selecting the final map, which is 
scheduled for adoption on Tuesday, December 14, 2021.  
 
The meeting is open to all residents and will be livestreamed in English through the 
County’s web page and livestreamed on Zoom for Spanish translations (see the links 
below).  
- English livestream link: https://fresnocounty.legistar.com/Calendar.aspx or on 

Zoom at https://zoom.us/j/91508233781, or call 669-900-6833, or 408-638-0968, ID: 
915 0823 3781 

- Spanish livestream link: https://zoom.us/j/91508233781, or call 669-900-6833, or 
408-638-0968, ID: 972 9616 6702 

 
All oral comments must be delivered in person at the hearing. Written public comments 
can be submitted through the following methods:  
- Online: https://bit.ly/FresnoCountyRedistricting2021  
- Email: FresnoCounty2021Redistricting@fresnocountyca.gov, add “Redistricting” in 

the Subject line 
- Mail or Hand Delivery: County Administrative Office, Redistricting 2021, 2281 Tulare 

Street, Room 304, Fresno, CA 93721 
 

To sign up for updates and information about the redistricting process, please visit the 
County’s redistricting website at https://bit.ly/FresnoCountyRedistricting2021  
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